
Mass Intentions 
Monday, May 29 
      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity…………...Frieda Lingg  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………John Kuntz Jr 

Tuesday, May 30 
       7:30 AM  Holy Trinity...………...Jerry Schenking  

     12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………..Fabian Diorio  

Wednesday, May 31 
       7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………….Sheryl Hutchison 

     12:00 PM  St. Joseph………….…..Peg Anderson  

Thursday, June 1 

  7:30 AM  Emmanuel………………..Living & deceased members  

         Monnin family 

12:00 PM  St. Joseph………….….…..Stephen Azaloff  

Friday, June 2 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Charles Payne  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………….…...Hischak & Lomaglio families  

Saturday, June 3 

      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………......Rose Place  

    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Jerry Westendorf  

      4:30 PM  St. Joseph………………Rose & Adam Gillotti 

      5:15 PM  Emmanuel………..….…For our parishioners  

Sunday, June 4 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………Rose Reed  

    10:00 AM  St. Joseph…………........For our parishioners  

    10:30 AM  Emmanuel……………...Henry & Gertrude Klingert 

    11:30 AM Holy Trinity………….....For our parishioners  
 

 

Next Week’s Readings:    
Acts 2:1-11; Ps 104:1, 24, 29-31, 34; 1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13;  

Jn 20:19-23 

 
 

 

Confession Schedule 
 

Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 

Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 

St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 

Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 

Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 

Gary Geisel, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 

Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 

E-mail: ht_busmgr@sbcglobal.net 
Deacon Michael Leo 

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 

Annie Foos 

Jan Reed, Pastoral Associate 

Thomas Aldridge, Music Director 

 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 

Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 

E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  

Bradley Wilson, Music Director 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  

Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the first weekend of the month. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the parish office 
 

For Baptisms , Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 May 28, 2017 

7th Sunday of Easter 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 

www.cpps-preciousblood.org  

http://www.emmanuelcatholic.com
http://www.holytrinitydayton.org
http://www.stjosephdayton.org
http://www.cpps-preciousblood.org


PASTOR’S PEN 
 

In today’s gospel celebrating the Ascension 

of the Lord, Jesus entrusts His mission to 

us as He commissions us to “Go, therefore, 

and make disciples of all nations…teaching 

them to observe all that I have commanded 

you.” Our hope is strengthened by the 

promise that Jesus made “to be with us  

always, until the end of the world.” He will 

never abandon us. He will not leave us orphaned.  

 

Since God is always at work in our lives drawing us into a 

deeper relationship of love it is important for us to be attentive 

to the work of the Holy Spirit active in our lives. This means 

that we wait with open eyes, ears, minds and hearts for the  

presence of Jesus among us in and through the life of the Holy 

Spirit.   

 

Repeatedly in the Gospels, Jesus proclaimed the message that 

“the Kingdom of God is in your midst.” Jesus is teaching us 

that heaven and earth interact in a fluid and relational way 

rather than as two separate worlds. First, “the Word became 

flesh and dwelt among us revealing the Father’s love for us.” 

Then, after his death, when all seemed lost, the Risen Lord 

came to the disciples, revealing to them His bodily resurrection 

as He spoke to them, ate food with them, and then invited  

Thomas to touch Him.   

 

Now, with the celebration of the Ascension, Jesus returns to the 

Father. Something of earth is taken up into heaven. Next week 

with the celebration of Pentecost we see something of heaven 

coming down to earth with the descent of the Holy Spirit. The 

close of the Easter season emphasizes the truth that heaven and 

earth belong to God and that God accompanies us as we await 

His return in glory.   

 

How does Jesus continue the mission He began on earth? He 

accomplishes His work through His new body, the church, the 

community of believers. When we live the corporal works of 

mercy: feeding the hungry, giving drink to the thirsty, clothing 

the naked, sheltering the homeless, visiting the sick and those in 

prison and burying the dead in the hope of resurrection life, we 

continue the saving mission of Jesus.   

 

Sometimes in our conversations we speak of the mission of the 

Church, but in reality, the Church doesn’t have a mission. 

Rather, the mission of Jesus has a Church. The Church and all 

believers must continually ask, am I participating in the mission 

of Jesus or am I just furthering my own mission.  Jesus knew 

the temptation to further our personal kingdoms and so he  

included an important reminder in the Our Father prayer: “Thy 

Kingdom come”—not my kingdom; “Thy will be done”—not 

my will be done, on earth as it is in heaven.   

 

On this Feast of the Ascension we celebrate earth and heaven 
coming together in a communion of life and love as Jesus  

ascends into heaven. Next week we will celebrate the Feast of 

Pentecost where heaven comes to earth through the gifts of the 

Holy Spirit. And so, let us pray: “Come Holy Spirit, fill the 

hearts of your faithful and kindle in them the fire of your love. 

Send forth your Spirit, and they shall be created. And You shall 

renew the face of the earth.”   

  REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Steak Fry 

The Knights of Columbus, Dayton Council 500 will have a 

Steak Fry on June 9 from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. at the K of C hall 

on Bainbridge. The steak dinner will consist of an 8oz. New 

York Strip Steak, (cooked only medium to medium well ) 

baked potato, salad, green beans, corn, rolls, desert and  

coffee for only $10 plus a donation of a can or food item for 

the local food pantries. Adult beverages will be available at 

regular prices. 50/50 and Raffle. Please RSVP your steak 

dinner order to Larry Clark @ 937-470-3594 by Monday, 

June 5th. Thanks for your support. 
 

Miami Valley Catholic Singles is a new  

organization forming to promote activities 

enhancing faith and worship of Catholic  

singles by providing service and socializing 

opportunities. The first event is on June 17, 

2017. All adult Catholic singles are invited to 

attend the 4:30 p.m. Mass at St. Joseph’s Catholic Church on 

East Second Street, as a group. Following Mass they will 

walk over to the Dayton Beer Company across from  

St. Joseph’s to socialize and enjoy some local fresh brew. 

Visit their Facebook page...Miami Valley Catholic Singles. 
 

Golden Anniversary Mass 2017 - Married couples  

celebrating their 50th wedding anniversary in 2017 are  

invited to attend  the Golden Anniversary Mass at Our Lady 

of the Immaculate Conception, Dayton on August 12 at 4:30 

p.m.. Archbishop Dennis M. Schnurr, Celebrant.  Please 

visit  www.catholiccincinnati.org or call 513.421.3131 
x2653 before June 23rd to register.  
 

If you are celebrating your 25, 40, 50, 60, 65, 70, or 75  
year wedding anniversary this year and would like a  

commemorative certificate from Archbishop Schnurr visit 

the Archdiocese website or call 513-421-3131 ext. 2653  

before June 23rd to request one. 

Memorial Day 
 

The first Memorial Day was celebrated on May 30, 1868  

to commemorate the sacrifices of Civil War soldiers. We 

continue to remember all those who have given their lives  

to defend the truths that our nation holds to be self-evident. 

The truth that all men and women are created equal. The 

truth that we are all children of one God, endowed by our 

Creator with inalienable rights — to life, to liberty and to  

the pursuit of happiness.  
 

The men and women we remember this Memorial Weekend 

died defending these truths. They died in fields of war for 

you and for me — so that we could gather and pray in peace 

and in freedom. We owe them a great debt for their self-

sacrifice, for their love.  
 

“Heavenly Father, on this Memorial Day, we pray for  

those who courageously laid down their lives for the cause  

of freedom. May the example of their sacrifice inspire in us 

the selfless love of your Son, our Lord Jesus Christ. Bless  

the families of our fallen troops, and fill their homes and 

their lives with your strength and peace.  

We pray through Christ our Lord. Amen.” 

http://www.catholiccincinnati.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHddVk9DCQCa-j7bukBBjeWQ4ArEmcw5oRkv0Hcy7wTIgfXA/viewform


Lenten Pilgrimage 
Starting Point:     Buenos Aires, Argentina 
 

The people of the slums of Buenos Aires remember Pope 

Francis as Bergoglio, or Father Jorge. He spent much of his time 

in places such as shantytowns where he washed the feet of the 

poor, heard confessions and distributed Holy Communion. A 

church in which priests actively engage marginalized 

communities was part of Bergoglio’s missionary vision. 
 

Reflection:     Whenever our interior life becomes caught up in 

its own interests and concerns, there is no longer room for 

others, no place for the poor. (11/24/13, no. 2)  
 

Miles earned May 15 - May 21:  Spiritual - 115 miles.  

Walking and exercise - 121 miles.  

Total miles for the pilgrimage: 13,085 

Congratulations! We exceeded our goal by 4,269 miles! 

 

 

 

Prayer List 

           Bernard Chachula  Joan Hicks      
 

Mass to Honor Graduates 

Emmanuel will be honoring high school and college graduates 

at the 10:30 am Mass on June 4th. There will be a reception 

after the Mass. If your graduate is interested in participating, or 

you would like your graduate's name published, please contact 

Mary Izor at 231-3176 or mizor39@hotmail.com by Monday, 

May 29th,  Please include school and degree. 

 

You are invited to a HOMESCHOOL SHARE FAIR on 

Saturday, June 3rd from 9:30-11:30am in the Emmanuel School 

building. Enjoy a light breakfast as three speakers present on the 

ins and outs of homeschooling. There will be Q & A time and 

different curricular materials to browse. All are welcome! 

Contact marybeauchamp@gmail.com if you have any questions. 

 

Emmanuel parish's annual Vacation Bible School will be 

held the week of June 26 to the 30th. This year's Vacation Bible 

School is titled "A Wilderness Adventure" and focuses on the 

sacraments of the Church. It is open to children ages 4 to 11 and 

there are many volunteer opportunities for older kids and adults.  

Registration forms are available in the back of church and on 

the parish website. 

 

Benjamin Kompar and Gabe Virnig from Emmanuel Church 

have decided to give a year in service to the church through the 

Ragnum Christi Mission Corps. They will work with the 

Legionaire priests in youth and family programs. These young 

men are seeking the support of Emmanuel Parish. Please pray 

for the success of their service to the Church and consider 

making a donation to support them. For information and to 

make a donation, visit http://rcmissioncorps.org/.  

  

 

Congratulations to our newly elected member representing the 

Liturgy Commission to our Parish Pastoral Council, Mary 

Hofacker. Amy Wiedeman will be asked to continue serving on 

the committee.  

 

Welcome to our newly registered parishioners, Dean, Caroline 

and Addison Colton. We are very happy to have you with us. 

 

Our Sympathy is extended to the family of Milton Sprowl, 

whose memorial Mass was celebrated at Holy Trinity this past 

Wednesday.  May he rest in peace.  

 

Vacation Bible School – The dates are set for 

Vacation Bible School: June 12 – June 16 from 9 

a.m. until noon. The fee remains at $25 per child. 

Please let us know as soon as possible so that we 

can order materials. Anyone who has helped in the 

past or wants to help for the first time this year, 

please contact Jan at 228-1223. We look forward to a fantastic, 

fun and faith filled week of activities! A registration form is 

included in this bulletin. 

 

Lectors, Lay Ministers of Communion and Servers – We will 

be working on the schedule for July through December within the 

next couple of weeks. Please call the office (228-1223) and let us 

know when you will not be available, so we can schedule 

accordingly.  

 

Spread the Word to Family and Friends All are 
Welcome! We’re Having a Picnic under the big 

tent on the north parking lot for our Trinity Sunday 

Celebration. Date: June 11; Time: immediately after 

the 11:30 Mass until 3:00 p.m. At 3:00 the winners in our 50/50 

raffle will be drawn. Have you turned in your chances yet? 

Luckily Elsie M. Kleiner did and she won a free sheet of chances 

from the sold chances this week. 

The parish provides the beverages and the Pig roast (thank you 

Bill Jones), hot dogs, brats and metts. Please bring a dish for ten to 

share as indicated by the first letter of your last name.  

A - J – Salad; K - R Vegetable; S - Z - dessert  

 

Are You a Fan of the Dayton Dragon’s? We are 
gathering a group of parishioners to join together for 

an evening game on July 22 and would love to have 

you with us. Tickets are $12 each. Call the parish 

office if you are interested,. Rain or Shine, Win or Lose, we’ll 

have a good time! 
 

The parish office will be closed Monday for Memorial Day. 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for May 21, 2017 
 

Weekend Offertory:                 Budget               Collection 

                                               $7300.00              $4752.00 

YTD excess or (deficit):    ($2369.00)  

St. Vincent DePaul:               $  528.02 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.   

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

Generous Contributions for May 21, 2017 
 

Weekend Offertory:               Budget Collection 

                                             $6100.00             $4698.14 

YTD excess or (deficit):      $ 888.01 
 

We are getting very close to being in the red by the end of the 

fiscal year. If each parishioner could dig just a little deeper and 

increase their Sunday giving by a few dollars, it would be of 

great help to meet our goal. 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

mailto:mizor39@hotmail.com
mailto:marybeauchamp@gmail.com
http://rcmissioncorps.org/


 

  

 

Incarnation parish has a position open for a full time 
maintenance worker, with benefits. The employee will assist the 

Plant Manager with all aspects of maintenance, including 

volunteers, in a safe effective manner and performs a variety of 

tasks related to building and grounds maintenance. Please email 

resume and/or letter of interest to Fr. Stretch at 

Larry.Mierenfeld@incarnation-parish.com. 

 

Dayton Right to Life Golf Outing 

June 5th at Shaker Run in Lebanon 

Contact Diane Inglet or 937-461-3625 by May 24th 

 

The Athenaeum, the Archdiocesan seminary and school of 

theology, announces a 50% lay tuition reduction as part of our 

One Faith, One Hope, One Love Capital Campaign commitment. 

The Lay Pastoral Ministry Program Certificate Option will meet at 

Sacred Heart of Jesus in McCartyville in 2017-18. Graduate 

programs in Theology, Pastoral Ministry and Biblical Studies are 

available at the main campus in Cincinnati. All programs are 

designed for busy adults with an outstanding faculty, supportive 

staff and flexible components. There will never be a better time to 

come and see how lay Catholic studies through the Athenaeum 

can transform your life. For information about Dayton classes, call 

Deacon Hal Belcher, 419-305-5486. For Cincinnati options, call 

Dr. Susan McGurgan, (LPMP Director) 513-231-1200, Fr. David 

Endres (Academic Dean) at 513-231-2223 or go to our web site: 

www.growinwisdom.org.  

 

 

    

   We Remember! 

 
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

Hearing Aid Receivers Available...Are you having difficulty 

hearing the Mass? If so, we have hearing aid receivers available 

for your use. Just ask an usher and they will get you one. You can 

keep the hearing aid receiver to use each week. When you no 

longer need to use it just give it back to an usher.   

 

Serving the Dayton Catholic  

Community since 1872 
 

(937) 293-1221 
calvarycemeterydayton.org 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 

CELL 937-608-1481 

 
           The Enterprise Roofing & Sheet Metal Co. 

           1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 
 

           Phone 937-298-8664 Fax 937-298-4516 

          sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 
 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL-RESIDENTIAL 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

              MartyFoos                     mfoos@gplawdayton.com 

             937-913-0200                201 East Sixth Street  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers. Call the 

rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   
  

Kathy Buschur       Raymond Garman    Maryanne Peet                              

Donna Butts           Jennifer Grant          Theresa Riggs      

Betty Criner           William Miekle        Tony Riggs       

Joe Franchina         Cathy Nicely            Theresa Ryan              

Herman Gabriel      Jim Peacock             Pauline Westendorf 

              Tom Zukowitz                      

 Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military 

Rebekka Anders               Cody Landers       Matthew Melvin         

Nick Borton                      Greg Marcus         Tim Melvin            

Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles  Alex McGarvey     David Musgrove 

Gary Eilers                       Zachary McIntyre  Jessica Pruitt 

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for May 21, 2017 
 

Weekend Offertory:                Collection 

                                                 $6791.00 

Charity:                                    $  159.00 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  

Frs. Angelo and Ken 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler DePascale 

  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 

  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 

  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 

  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 

Place your ad here 

 

 

 

 Place your ad here 

Join us for Coffee and Donuts  

on June 4th following the 10:00 

Mass in the school cafeteria. 

mailto:Larry.Mierenfeld@incarnation-parish.com
mailto:dinglet@daytonlife.org
http://www.growinwisdom.org
calvarycemeterydayton.org
mailto:snewmeister@enterpriserfg.com
mailto:mfoos@gplawdayton.com
mailto:www.DePascaleLaw.com

